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29th January 2025 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Parent/Carer ‘Worry Monster’ Coffee Afternoon delivered by ‘With Me in Mind’ 
Thank you to all parents who have booked their places for the Key Stage 2 ‘Worry Monster’ Coffee Afternoon. The 
link to book places has now closed as this session is full. We look forward to seeing you at 3pm on Thursday 6th 
February. Once the session has finished, refreshments will be served. If you have any allergies or intolerances that 
we need to be aware of in advance, please let the school office know. Please check on the afternoon should you 
need to view any allergen information or ingredients lists. Thank you. 
 
Class 3 Visit to the Axholme Academy – Sports Hall Athletics 
Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat with him/her on Tuesday afternoon next week as Class 3 will be 
walking to and from the Axholme Academy. Your child will need his/her PE kit in school to change into, together with 
suitable footwear; plain black jogging bottoms are recommended to stay warm. 
 
School Book Fair 
The School Book fair will be open from Wednesday at 3pm next week until Monday 10th February in the school hall.  
Should you wish to have a look at the books on offer, please feel free to browse with your child. If you wish to 
purchase any items from the fair, cash payments only can be accepted.   
 
Each child in school will be given a £1 book token next week which can be used against a book costing more than 
£2.99 or in exchange for a free ‘World Book Day Choice Book’, where available. 
 
Tokens can also be redeemed in participating booksellers. Full details can be found on the token. Only one token per 
child is available and – in the event of loss – these cannot be replaced, unfortunately. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - E-Safety Day – Parents’ Sessions - Wednesday 5th February at 8.30am 
If you would like to take part in the E-Safety Parents’ session being run by Tim Pinto, from the E-Safety Office, could 
you please complete the link accompanying this email. This link will close on Friday at 8.30am so that numbers can 
be confirmed to Tim. Please try to support this if you can; it is very important that you understand what your child 
could be accessing online and how to protect them against online threats – you may be surprised at what you learn.   
 
Please complete the link on the email accompanying this letter to book your place. 
 
 
 



Reminder - Celebration of the Word – Class 4 
Celebration of the Word, led by Class 4, will take place on Friday 7th February. All families of children in Class 4 are 
invited to attend. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Celebration beginning at 2.30pm. There will be no admittance 
once the Celebration has begun at 2.30pm. Thank you. 
 
School Crossing Patrol 
Mr Besser will not be outside school all day next Monday, 3rd February. Please take extra care when crossing the 
road at this busy time. 
 
Air Fryers 
Please the attached information from our friends at Crowle Primary, who are running Air Fryer courses during the 
month of February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


